
by Felicity Preston, Principal
Term 2 Week 2 - a HUGE week.

Weekend
❖ P&C Election Day BBQ and Cake Stall. Thank you once again to all of the parents who volunteered their 

time on the day or baked or bought a cake. Special thank you to Vikki, George and Freya for the 
organisation and Juanita for being the Cake Stall queen. 

Monday 
❖ Equal Access Cronulla Sharks program - Megawaves - a free rugby league skills program for students with 

disabilities, emphasising learning the basics of footy in a fun and supportive environment.
❖ Bubble Play (even weeks Mondays) commenced at recess under the hall COLA for K-6 students.
❖ Calita Murray (Aboriginal Education Officer) Personalised Learning Pathways family afternoon tea. 

Wednesday 
❖ Cross Country Carnival - thank you to the parents who volunteered their time to help out and the 

lovely mum, Courtney, for providing all students with Zooper Doopers after the race.
❖ Visit by Cronulla Sharks for the free One Heart anti-racism program for Stage 3 students, 

contributing to strength in diversity and social participation. 
❖ K-2 Games Day in the hall at recess.

Thursday
❖ Mothers Day stall.  Thanks to our parent volunteers and specifically to Stacey  for her time and organisation.

Friday
❖ Assembly - 5/6T performance

Next Week - Week 3 - is shaping up to be one of those rare 
quiet weeks in a school calendar!

Thank you also to the staff who organise the student events at 
school. Your commitment to provide these opportunities for 
our students is truly appreciated.



              Mega Waves



            Cross Country 
This Wednesday’s Cross Country carnival was a success by every measure, including the sunshine! Over the past two days our teachers have 
heard lots of comments from students who revealed how they demonstrated positivity and perseverance, even when their bodies ached! 
Well done to all the students who participated. Students who placed in the top three will receive a ribbon during the assembly, Friday of Week 
4. They will also progress through to Zone, which is due to take place in the coming weeks. Thank you again to the parent helper
volunteers who helped to keep our students safe.



            Cross Country 



            K-2 Games Day 

This week some of our Year 6 leaders hosted a fun-filled break. Wednesday recess was the K-2 Games Day. Lots of students joined in games 
such as Simon Says, Musical Statues, Red Light and 4 corners. It was fabulous fun! Thanks leaders!



         Mother’s Day Stall


